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   HARVEST APPEAL 2021 
       “Be Prepared”   

      
Our new motto!   Having survived the various lockdowns due to Covid-19,  
organising things much more in advance has proved invaluable.   With this in 
mind,  can we continue to count on your generous support for our Harvest  
Appeal this year?

Items we will need are the usual:

Tins:   meat, fish, vegetables, soups, baked beans, spaghetti hoops, custard, rice 
pudding, and fruit.

Ambient:   rice, pasta, tea bags, cereals, coffee, biscuits, and UHT milk.

The Extras that our customers love:    pot noodles, crisps, snack bars.

Toiletries:   ALL toiletries, sets or individual, are welcome and are given out.

Over the past 18 months we have been overwhelmed by those who have 
continued to support our Ministry, and I want to take the opportunity to say a 
big THANK YOU! 
If you would also like us to come and preach at your church, please contact 
me at teresamary@sistersofthechurch.org

Teresa Mary CSC   (Sister in Charge) 
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